
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School 

District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 

 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 

 

 

 

Bonny Slope Pre-K Program Authorization 
 

SITUATION 

The Oregon Department of Education requires School Board authorization for opening and closing 

schools as well as changes in the grade level of students served by a school.  Bonny Slope Elementary 

School will provide instruction to Pre-Kindergarten students beginning in 2018, but is only designated 

to serve students in grades K-5. 
 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION:   

It is recommended that the Board authorize Bonny Slope Elementary School to offer instruction to 
Pre-Kindergarten students. 

 
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 

December 11, 2017 
 


